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Twenty years ago, I moved to Washington State because of it's beauty and progressive politics. I am
hoping that the state will REJECT this permit and try to lead the country in clean energy
production. We just lived through a week of Hazardous air quality, a direct result of global
warming, to which this plant will add. The smoke and mirror facts about the global benefits of
methanol burning is just that. We should be moving away from any type of fossil fuel and leading
the way, not approving this plant for the gain of a few jobs and profits for the stockholders. I have
already let Governor Inslee know how I feel. I urge you, along with so many concerned citizens, to
REJECT this permit. From the in-person and virtual meeting I just attended, the vast majority are
against the project. Will you listen to the people or a small minority who will directly profit? Thank
you. Rebecca Railey


